On the Desktop - March 30, 2020

Letter to Families

Dear Superintendents, Charter School Leaders, Assistant Superintendents, and Principals

Please see the attached letter to families. We have included English and Spanish versions here and are in the process of translating the letter into other languages. We will post all versions of the letter on our COVID-19 website (http://www.doe.mass.edu/covid19/) when they are ready.

The letter addresses the remote learning recommendations that we shared last week, as well as updates on a range of other matters related to the school closures. Please share this letter with families in your district.

Thank you for your continued help and collaboration.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey C. Riley Commissioner